
 
  

) 475-4106   FAX (250) 475-4112 

 

 
 
 

March 6, 2013 
Via e-mail:  robin.austin.mla@leg.bc.ca 

 
 
 
Mr. Robin Austin, MLA 
Room 201 
Parliament Buildings 
Victoria, BC 
V8V 1X4 
 
 
Dear Mr. Austin: 
 
On behalf of John Gaiptman, our Superintendent of Schools, Debra Laser, our 
Secretary-Treasurer and myself, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 
meeting with us on February 28, 2013.   
 
In our debriefing after our meeting, each of us spoke about your commitment to public 
education and your desire to improve the learning conditions of our students and each 
student in the Province.  Mr. Austin, we have many issues in common and I do expect 
that last Thursday’s meeting was but the first of many meetings between the Greater 
Victoria School District and your office.   
 
Once again, I thank you for your time and for your continued commitment to public 
education.  It is truly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Peg Orcherton 
Board Chair 
 
cc  Board of Education 
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